
 

KURE BEACH 

SHORELINE ACCESS. BEACH PROTECTION 

 COMMITTEE 

April 4, 2017 

 

The meeting was called to order at 4:00PM at the Town Hall with the following in attendance: 

 

Dennis Panicali, Chair      

Patricia Edgecomb 

Randy Bock 

Pat Triplett      

 

March SLABP meeting minutes were approved. 

 

No Persons were present to address the committee. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

1. Adopt a Beach: Pat has graciously agreed to take on management of the Adopt a Beach 

program. She will update the web site and contact all current adopters to thank them 

and see about renewals. Pat also agreed to prepare a flyer for the upcoming Kure Beach 

70th Anniversary and will contact Nikki Keely about it. 

2. Sea Oats: Dennis was contacted by Michael Nieman regarding planting sea oats on the 

soon to be reconstructed dunes in front of Ocean Dunes. Michael will let the committee 

know when the dunes are completed and the committee will see about helping to 

organize a planting. 

3. Beach Signage: Dennis submitted a preliminary budget to the town for replacing the 

multiple beach access signs with single multipart signs at the beach access parking lots 

and along Atlantic Ave on the boardwalk.  

4. New Committee Member Outreach: Pat Edgecomb will contact the various HOA’s in 

town to ask them to make their home owners aware of the opportunity to serve on our 

committee. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

There was no new business. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:50PM.  The next scheduled meeting is May 2  at 4:00PM at the 

Town Hall. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Dennis Panicali 


